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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, Miss Crossley has been supporting the class this term when Mrs Behan has been 

undertaking her leadership duties. In order for Mrs Behan to continue to support teaching and learning 

across the infants, from Jaunary, Mrs Gregory will share the class with Mrs Behan and the class will be 

known as 2BG. This will provide greater consistency for the children as we approach the Y2 SATS in the 

summer. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


